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State of Michigan
	

	RICK SNYDER

governor
	MICHIGAN COMMISSION FOR THE BLIND

PATRICK D. CANNON

state  director

	Department of Licensing & Regulatory affairs

STEVEN H. HILFINGER

DIRECTOR



May 3, 2011
Ms. Robyn Kay (Sent via Email, US Mail & Certified Mail No. 7007 1490 0003 9689 4373)
351 S. Royston Rd.
Eaton Rapids, MI  48827

rkvend@yahoo.com
Dear Ms. Kay:

An administrative review has been scheduled for you per your complaint dated March 11, 2011, received on March 15, 2011 and is attached.

Date of Review:

May 10, 2011
Time:


3:00PM
Place:


LARA/Michigan Commission for the Blind
Victor Office Center, 2nd Floor
201 N. Washington Square
Lansing, MI  48933
Reviewer:


Robert Robertson
Reviewer Telephone:
517-373-8829
If you have any further questions or need more information please feel free to contact me at (517) 373-2063.

Sincerely,

Carla Miller Haynes, Hearings Coordinator

Michigan Commission for the Blind
Attachment – March 11, 2011, Grievance
Notice of Administrative Review – R. Kay
May 3, 2011
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cc:
David Robinson (Sent via Email)

Connie Zanger (Sent via Email & ID Mail)

Robert Robertson (Sent via Email & ID Mail)


James Hull (Sent via Email & ID Mail)

Josh Hoskins (Sent via Email & ID Mail)
Request for hearing under the MCB Business Enterprise Program 

March 11, 2011

To:  Ms Carla Haynes, MCB hearings co-ordinator  Haynesc@michigan.gov
From:  Robyn Kay, Licensed BEP operator 

Subject:  filing of grievance to correct actions of BEP and its staff

Dear Ms Haynes; 

     I am writing to request a hearing under promagated rule 393.56.  It is my contention that the BEP has violated their obligations to me as a licensed operator by not providing necessary equipment and repair of equipment in a timely fashion.  Thus, causing substantial harm and diminished profits to my business.  These violations by the agency are violations of promagated rules 393.18 and 393.31. Such violations have been occurring on a regular basis with the last such incident of a non working bill changer being delivered to one of my sites last week.  

         The remedy for such violations is to bring all repairs on equipment assigned to my various sites up to par and in good working order. Also, to remove all unnecessary equipment from sites as I have requested. Then finally, provide assistance to add additional sites to my facility and provide other assistance that will booast sales in existing locaitions.  

     My representative is David Robinson,and all correspondence should be directed to him with copies to myself.  Mr. Robinson’s e mail address is drob1946@gmail.com.  His phone number is 517 775-7943.  My contact information if  RKVend@Yahoo.com. 

     Thank you for your immediate attention to this request.  I look forward to a quick scheduling of my request as well as a quick and satisfactory resolve.  

Cordially, 

Robyn Kay, BEP operator Facility 203

LARA is an equal opportunity employer/program.

Auxiliary aids, services and other reasonable accommodations are available upon request to individuals with disabilities.

201 N.WASHINGTON SQUARE ( P.O. BOX 30652 ( LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909

TOLL FREE 800-292-4200 (VOICE) 888-864-1212 (TTY) ( LOCAL 517-373-2062 ( FAX 517-335-5140

www.michigan.gov/mcb  
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